
 
 

Dear Members and Friends, 
 
Due to the continued uncertainty caused by COVID-19 and the logistical regulations involved in 
large gatherings, the TPGA Board of Directors and staff made the decision to cancel this year's 
Fall Field Day in Brownwood, Texas that was to be held on September 2nd.  
 
To make sure our members and other participants are still offered an additional education 
opportunity, TPGA plans on hosting another Texas Pecan Growers Webinar on September 2nd, 
1 pm - 4 pm, as we saw great success and value from our first webinar hosted in July. This 
webinar will focus on marketing and thanks to generous sponsorship it will be offered free of 
charge to TPGA members and $15 for non-members. A list of speakers and scheduling details 
will be sent out at a later date via email.  For questions or to register, reach out to Membership 
Director, Erin Diserens at ​info@tpga.org​ or (979) 846-382.  
 
Also, please consider purchasing a raffle ticket to help support pecan research and extension 
projects for Texas.  Tickets are limited and the winner will win the $5,000 prize, which will be 
chosen during the September 2nd marketing webinar.  TPGA will also continue to support its 
mission with the Fred Brison Scholarship and work towards the Texas A&M Pecan Endowment. 
Please consider donating to these worthy causes.  You can purchase raffle tickets or contribute 
on our website at www.tpga.org/tpga-events/ 
  
Thank you for your understanding and support as we move through this uncertain time.  We 
look forward to offering you other opportunities this fall and celebrating the 100 year anniversary 
of TPGA in 2021!  
  
Sincerely,  
 
Texas Pecan Growers Association  
Blair Krebs Erin Diserens  
Blair@tpga.org Erin@tpga.org 
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